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Liz Latham 
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Winstanley Drive 
LE3 1PF 

 

 
 
Dear Mrs Latham 
 
Eco-Schools Green Flag Award at Queensmead Primary School 

 

I would like to congratulate you on achieving your Eco-Schools Green Flag Award with Distinction 

during the last academic year. In Leicester we now have 65 Green Flag Eco-Schools. You are 

part of an elite list of schools with fantastic environmental credentials. 

 

We have high environmental ambitions for Leicester, especially around supporting environmental 

education in our schools. It’s your hard work and dedication which makes your school standout 

and which is helping Leicester achieve our environmental targets. 

 

We are really pleased to see how much work you and the students have done to develop your 

eco-projects, eco-code and ensure that the whole school community is involved. 

 

This is a fantastic achievement and really important to the work we are doing in Leicester to be 

more environmentally aware and take action during our climate emergency. Congratulations once 

again and keep up the great work! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Cllr Adam Clarke 

Deputy City Mayor  

Environment and Transportation 
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